
     Reception Starters 2025 
- Open Classroom 

       Monday 30th September 2024 (3.45pm - 
4.30pm)


& 
      Monday 4th November 2024 (3.45pm - 4.30pm) 

Is your child starting school in September 2025?  Do they want to visit school?

Come along to Lever House Primary School to have a look at our Reception classrooms/
continuous provision areas with your children to see what they think!


• Meet the teachers and other staff members

• Look at the classrooms and some of the areas we use

Drop in any time between 3.45pm and 4.30pm through the 
Reception Classroom doors (via the infant playground).


